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CMAJ Open has been made aware of an omission that 
occurred in an article published July 4, 2023.1

The following disclaimer should have been included: “This 
study is based in part on data provided by Alberta Health. 
The interpretation and conclusions contained herein are 
those of the researchers and do not necessarily represent the 
views of the Government of Alberta. Neither the government 
nor Alberta Health express any opinion in relation to this 
study.”

The article has been updated at cmajopen.ca.
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